

Portsmouth Herald ~ The Exeter News-Letter ~ The Hampton Union ~ The Rockingham News

Sept. 13, 1999

Dario Dimare Dario Designs 116 Middle Road Southborough, MA 01772

Dear Dario,

I wanted to thank you and the staff for your thorough job on our building program and master plan. You required a lot of detail and thought from me and the department heads, but it all came together into a space needs plan that was what we needed to hear, not what we wanted to hear. And that will make for better planning in the years ahead.

Paul Briand

Director of Operations